


All of this garbage - the
waste of our time and
Texas tax dollars - is so
Trump can get bills
passed, because everything
he wants is so unpopular.
The Republican Party is
hellbent on controlling
every American's life in
perpetuity, no matter who
we actually want
representating us.

These proposed maps are
racist, unrepresentative,
and partisan. Millions of
Texans will be directly
impacted and the entire
country will suffer.

"The biggest upheaval
would be in the 9th
Congressional District, a
seat represented by Rep.
Al Green that currently
covers the southern part
of Harris County and its
direct southern neighbors.
It would shift to the
eastern parts of Houston,
where no current member of
Congress lives. Instead of
being a seat that former
Vice President Kamala
Harris won by 44% under
the current boundary,
Trump would have won it by
15%." - Texas Tribune




